SEAC Meeting May 7, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Topic: New Association Representative – Community Living Toronto
There has been a vacancy for the association representative for Community Living Toronto. Community Living Toronto has nominated Tracy O’Regan to be their representative for remainder of the 2015-2018 term.
***MOTION:
Whereas there is a vacancy for Association Representative for Community Living Toronto on the Toronto District School Board Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC), and
Whereas SEAC has received a nomination and recommendation from Brad Saunders, CEO, Community Living Toronto for Tracy O’Regan to fill the role of Community Living Toronto Representative, and 
Whereas she meets the Ministry of Education and board criteria for eligibility, therefore,
Be it resolved that the board appoint Tracy O’Regan as the Representative for the Community Living Toronto, for the remainder of the 2015 to 2018 term. 



